## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Ashley J. Kawashima <akawashima@PMC-HEALTH.ORG>

Sent:

Tuesday, September 6, 2022 3:14 PM

To: Subject: Debra Thompson Housing Task Force

Hello,

Not sure if it's too late to get my name in the list but I would be interested in being on the housing task force. I somehow missed the announcements we were supposed to submit our interest. Let me know if it's too late to submit my name or if I needed to submit something differently.

Thanks,

Ashley Kawashima, LCSW Behavioral Health Clinician (907)772-4299

External Email - Caution, DO NOT open any unexpected attachments, or click on unexpected links.

This email has been checked for viruses by ProofPoint Essentials